
 
 

 

TO THE NATIONAL STOCK EXCHANGE COMITTEE 

NOTICE OF OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

In accordance with the provisions of article 17 of Regulation (EU) No 596/2014 on Market Abuse, 

Articles 227 and 228 of Law 6/2023 of March 6 on Securities Markets and Investment Services, as well 

as the Fifth Rule of Circular 1/2017 of April 26 by the National Securities Market Commission (CNMV) 

concerning liquidity contracts, and other applicable regulations, Global Dominion Access, S.A. 

(hereinafter referred to as the “Company”) hereby announces the temporary suspension of the liquidity 

agreement signed with Banco Sabadell, S.A. during the trading session on July 10, 2025. This agreement 

has been effective since February 2, 2024. 

 

The temporary suspension is to enable Global Dominion Access S.A. to purchase thirty-one thousand 

two hundred and fifty (31,250) shares of the Company as treasury stock, in fulfillment of commitments 

made with a Group executive as part of the participation plan for its key executives in the Company’s 

equity (as disclosed as a relevant event on June 16, 2024; record number: 29067). 

 

The Liquidity Contract is expected to resume on July 11, 2025, and this will be officially communicated 

through a corresponding notice on other relevant information. 

 

 

 

 

Bilbao, 9 July 2025. 

Jose Ramón Berecibar Mutiozábal. 

Secretary to the Board of Directors. 


